From: TRACY RAMSDALE  

Sent: 14 April 2014 18:02

To: Planning

Subject: Deddington Development Ref 14/00412/F

Dear Sir,

I feel that there should be no further large scale building on open space in the Deddington Area.

The character of the village would be lost.

There is already in place a scheme of gradual new building in the village which is quite sufficient for our needs.

The infrastructure cannot cope with more new buildings. There is already congestion on roads/parking in the village.

The local primary school and doctor”s surgery are already under pressure.

Yours faithfully

Tracy Ramsdale

8 The Leyes

Deddington

OX15 0TX

